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The Australian and South Australian governments have 
committed $500 million (80:20) over 10 years to improve 
the safety and reliability of national freight routes.  

This includes the upgrade of Stuart Highway, Augusta 
Highway, and Dukes Highway. 

What’s happening 
We will be carrying out a total of 23 km of resurfacing work on the 
Dukes Highway at various locations between Tailem Bend and 
Bordertown. This work will take place intermittently from December 
2024 until early February 2025.  

These improvements will enhance the road surface and increase 
safety for all road users. 

How this affects you 
To safely undertake these works, there will be changes to existing 
traffic conditions. During working hours, speed and lane restrictions 
will be in place throughout the work area.  Please follow onsite traffic 
signage and the directions of traffic controllers. 

Outside of working hours, speed restrictions will remain in place as 
needed subject to onsite conditions.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete 
these important works.  

When 
Monday 2 December to 
Thursday 19 December 
2024, and 
Tuesday 7 January until 
early February 2025 

Hours of work 
Monday to Saturday 
7:30am to 7:30pm 

Where 
Multiple locations on 
Dukes Highway, between 
Tailem Bend and 
Bordertown 

More information 
Visit dit.sa.gov.au/fhup 
Email 
DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 
Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving freight 
productivity by reducing 
travel times 

 
Improving safety on 
vital transport corridors 

 
Increasing reliability for 
all road users 

We are improving the safety and reliability 
of national freight routes 
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